
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/4/2014 9:20:59 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Fitch, Julie A. 

(julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Quarterly Board meeting — workplace diversity 

I could do Monday the 9th! 

From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: RE: Quarterly Board meeting - workplace diversity 

Sadly, I'm going to have to ask if we can reschedule our lunch on Friday. It's my day for Rio 
duty, until we figure out if he can make it through the whole work day (not there yet), Pam 
already took off three days this week to cover, so it's me for Friday, Any chance we can move 
to Monday the 9-? Or Wednesday the 18th? 

Julie 

—Original Appointment— 
From: Doil, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:10 PM 
To: Doil, Laura; Prosper, Terrie D.; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Quarterly Board meeting - workplace diversity 
When: Friday, June 06, 2014 12:10 PM-1:40 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: TBD 
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